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Yahoo!!!  9th Grade Lagoon Day is coming up on Tuesday, June 4th. The list of eligible 9th graders is posted on the Counseling Center window.  Remember, in order to be on the list you need to have maintained a 2.0 GPA and CPA this year and have no F’s or suspensions during 4th quarter. Parent permission slips are on the counter in the Counseling Center. They must be completed and returned to the front office by May 30th along with a bus payment of $3.00 to Mrs. Vargo. The cost of a Lagoon ticket is $28.00 and you will purchase your own at Lagoon. Busses will be assigned by your last name.
Again:
· Lagoon Day is June 4th.
· Check the list on the Counseling Center window to see if you are eligible.
· Pick up a parent permission form in the Counseling Center.
· Pay $3.00 for the bus and drop off your permission form in the front office by May 30th.
· Take $28.00 with you to Lagoon to purchase your ticket. Bring extra money for lunch or bring your own sack lunch.
If you have the unfortunate experience of being suspended between now and Lagoon Day, your name will be removed from the list.
Busses leave at 9:00 am and will return between 5:30 and 6:00 pm depending on the afternoon arrival of the busses at Lagoon. The exact cost will be a total of $31. $28 for the Lagoon ticket and $3 for the bus. If students would like to bring extra spending money for lunch, arcade games or non-covered rides, they can do that. They can certain lee bring a lunch and put it in a locker for a nominal fee.



